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THE RIVA NOW AND 
IN THE FUTURE

The expansion of our facilities continues

Dear Guest,

Creation of the new living spaces on the north side of our property steadily continues. We 
already look forward today to being able to amaze you in future with an expanded offer  
of spacious rooms and banquet facilities, as well as a beautiful spa area with exclusive 
treatment rooms. 

During the expansion work, there is a chance of increased background noise from  
Monday to Friday between 8am and 6pm. However, we are making every effort to minimise 
the impact on our premises and to make sure you have a great time with us at the RIVA. 

The next stage of work is taking place at the entrance and exit area of our under -ground  car 
park. As a result, dear guests, we unfortunately can only offer reduced parking in our private 
underground  car park and have to kindly ask you to alternatively use the surrounding public 
parking  spaces. 

Should you wish to choose an alternative mean of transport, we are naturally happy to help 
you organise your arrival. 

Please feel free to contact us at any time with your questions or to receive additional infor-
mation. We are looking forward to your visit at the RIVA. 

With best regards from Lake Constance,

Your hotel RIVA Team


